On July 14, 2007, Debra Robinson made the following request regarding item AC1- Project Lead the Way, Inc. Lease Agreement
 

REQUEST:

 Is PLTW listed in the Choice manual of programs? What are the criteria for a student to enter this program? 

The website also lists Atlantic High, Carver Middle and Eagles Landing Middle. Will these schools no longer participate? 

Palm Beach Central has been participating since 2003 (per the web). Can you show any data on participants as compared to their classmates that are not in PLTW? 

RESPONSE: 

1) Yes. Project Lead the Way” (PLTW) is the engineering curriculum that is used for the Engineering Academies throughout the District.  That information is indicated in the manual on page 27 of the Choice Programs booklet. The following schools are included: Forest Hill, Glades Central, Jupiter, Olympic Heights and Palm Beach Central High Schools. 

2) The criteria is as follows: 2.5 GPA, 3 favorable teacher recommendations

3) Atlantic High is not participating this year because they no longer have a teacher, but they hope to start the program again in FY09.  This program was always an in-house program at Atlantic and not in the Choice Programs booklet. 

4) The Middle School uses the “Gateway to Technology” curriculum which is the pre-curser to the “Project Lead the Way” high school curriculum. Eagles Landing and Lake Worth Middle School were approved as Pre-Engineering Programs and will be included in the Choice Programs booklet for the FY09 school year.   Carver Middle School Pre-Engineering Program is part of the Choice 5 Year Plan and they will be filling out a Program Proposal to begin using the “Gateway to Technology” curriculum in the near future.  

5) At this time, the attached data was available.  We do not have a comparison to the other students at Palm Beach Central High School: (see attached “Project Lead the Way FCAT Scores”)
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